
Handicaps 

 

Over the last few days we have had members submitting cards for 
handicapping purposes. These have been for new handicaps or to 

increase submissions to obtain a more accurate handicap. As you are 
aware, your handicap is assessed by the best 8 from your last 20 

scorecards. 

 

Unfortunately due to winter conditions, several CONGU requirements 
cannot always be met. If any of the courses are shortened by more than 

a specific amount or bunkers / greens are out of play this invalidates 
the qualifying criteria of that course. The only solution to this problem 

would obtain qualifying courses for every scenario and this would entail 
about 50 different course variations to be drawn up. 

 

As you will appreciate this would become very labour intensive and 
virtually unmanageable. As a result, we will not be able to issue new 

handicaps or amend existing ones during the winter period. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
either Paul Jackson, Handicap Sec (pj.unitec@gmail.com ) or Ray Hunter 

Club Sec. (magray39@sky.com}. 

 


